Update from the Town Clerk
I am still asking that if you need to renew your dog or motor vehicle that you do that
through the mail or by using our drop box on the front steps.

If you have acquired a new vehicle and need to transfer your plates or get new
plates, please call the office so I can give you a quote and make arrangements for
you to come to the office. Anyone who needs to come to the office will see there are
new procedures in place, please follow directions on the signs.

If you need notary services, please call first. The office is still open during our
normal hours. Call (603)469-3201.

Thank You for working with us during these difficult times ©

Michelle Marsh



